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Sunflower Celebration! 

Saturday 1st September 2018 
3.30 p.m. at Pilgrims Hatch Mission 

(20 Hatch Road, Pilgrims Hatch, Brentwood, CM15 9PX) 

If you are able to, do join us in praise for all that God has achieved at 
Casa Valentin over the past financial year. 

A short business meeting will be followed by a Service of 
Thanksgiving and light refreshments. 

Social Programme Mountain Holiday! 

It is important that our supporters read the 
enclosed information sheet  concerning the new 

Data Protection Regulations, and take any 
necessary action. A stamped addressed envelope 

is included for your convenience. 

If you buy goods from Amazon Online, please consider 
registering us as your chosen charity at  

www.smile.amazon.co.uk to allow them to give 0.5% of 
proceeds to our charity. Once the initial registration 

has been made, all future purchases via smile.amazon will 
automatically attract a donation from Amazon.  

Gabriela has had as many as 32 children a 

week staying at Casa Valentin during the 

summer visit of holiday children. It is wonderful 

that we can give so many children a holiday, 

but the extra cost involved places quite a strain 

on our funds. Any help you can give towards 

this would be much appreciated. 

Our SP group joined with a similar 
group from Tulcea to have a holiday 
at a Christian Mountain Centre. This 

was generously paid for by an  
American Church. 

The mountains are in sight 

We’ve arrived! 

Singing with  Mariana... 

Time for a snack!! 

“Give thanks to the Lord 
because He is good. His love 
is eternal.” Ps 136 v1  

http://www.smile.amazon.co.uk/


Up to the end of July 119 
children have had a holiday at 
Casa Valentin. Some have been 
gypsy children, others with 
special needs and one group 
from a poor village church. 

Midday temperatures have been 
very high this year in Romania too. 
The gazebo and the cool indoors 
have been most welcome, as have 
ice creams and candy floss! 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
AT CASA VALENTIN 


